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 Christopher 

Staples

OBJ2014/7192/P 19/03/2015  17:20:39 I think this is a very bad idea and I strongly oppose to the planning application.

The current location of the refuse storage area is in an ideal place as this is in the same area as most 

residents use to enter and exit the building.

The current location of the refuse storage area is also very accessible to elderly and disabled residents 

of Woodhall.

If the refuse storage area is relocated to the western side of the building it will be too far from where 

most people enter and exit the building and is likely to cause many residents to dump their refuse sacks 

in the eastern Robert Street/ Hampstead Road entrance as they leave the building (the former refuse 

storage area if the application is successful.

This may also cause issues for elderly and disabled tenants as the new location is likely to be accessed 

only by a stair case where the current location of the refuse area is step free.
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2014/7192/P 18/03/2015  15:58:13 I would like to oppose to this application first on the ground that this is a clear diversion from the 

original planning application and we the residents were time and again assured that the bin chamber is 

in progress and will stay where it is. Secondly we have at this time direct access to the bin chamber via 

the lift which is very convenient for older residents to use and having the bin chamber outside woodhall 

will require us to take our refuse and recycling to outside in Stanhope street. And what about the bulky 

items that the residents would use the lift to take directly to the bin chamber ie bedings and mattresses 

cookers and fridges and now all these items will be left in our corridors because residents will not be 

able to dispose of them properly

Thirdly the planning application is vague and no plan or map has been posted on your website so that 

we can see the actual proposed location.  For all I can imagine you are planning to erect this new area 

in our allocated garden area which will make our recreation area much smaller and a lot smellier for all 

the residents.  The other buildings in Regent's Park state benefit from shoots and lifts for the disposal of 

their refuse but woodhall not only does not benefit from the refuse shoots but also will lose its access to 

the in house refuse facilities which we have enjoyed for so many years this is in my opinion going back 

wards and will make the facilities harder to reach and after so much trouble that we have gone through 

because of netleys project all the noise and pollution 

And having our hot water cut out every other day this will be another insult from the council for our 

patience for these reasons I strongly object to the proposed planning application.

Regards
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